
Bilateral meeting with the Delegation from the United Republic of Tanzania 
 
The Executive Director, Dr. Floribert Ngaruko, accompanied by the Alternate Executive Director, 
Dr. Zarau Wendeline Kibwe, held a bilateral meeting with the delegation from the United 
Republic of Tanzania. The delegation was led by Hon. Mwigulu Lameck Nchemba MP, Minister of 
Finance and Planning, and Governor to the World Bank Group. 
 
During the meeting, the Hon. Governor congratulated the Executive Director on his appointment. 
He highlighted that the Government of the United Republic of Tanzania looks forward to working 
with the Executive Director during his tenure from 2022 to 2024. He also underscored the 
Government's commitment to resource mobilization and private sector development. 
Encouragingly, the Hon. Minister extended a formal invitation to the ED to participate in two 
events taking place in the United Republic of Tanzania in 2023: the Human Capital Summit, 
scheduled for July 2023 in Dar es Salaam, and the IDA20 Mid-Term Review in Zanzibar in 
December 2023. 
 

 


